Email Template – Paid Fellowship Opportunities for Graduates

To whom it may concern, 
 
Hope you are doing well! I am hoping to reach current APRN students who may be interested in a paid, year-long Fellowship after graduation. Our program is specifically for FNPs, PNPs, AGNPs, and CNM’s students who are interested in primary care and community health, and who may be looking for more support and mentorship in their first year of practice. Hoping that you will be willing to share this opportunity with applicable students.
Advancing Practice is for recently graduated APRN’s to practice and build on the skills attained from their academic programs in a safe and supportive environment. We are partnered with the University of Illinois Chicago College of Nursing (UIC) to help create and establish this post-graduate program.

Since 2019, 31 APRN’s have gone through our program, and we are currently training our fifth cohort of 8 APRN’s. We are accredited from the Consortium of Advanced Practice Providers. We hope to hire individuals whose goals align with Erie’s mission that healthcare is a human right and who are passionate about expanding access to affordable, quality care in under-resourced communities. We are now accepting applications for our 2025 - 2026 cohort, which opened on September 11th, 2024. 

Below is our website to the AdvancingPractice where applicants can obtain the application, review our flyer and sign-up for open houses for potential applicants to attend virtual and in-person open houses to learn more about the program.  

Advancing Practice – Erie Family Health Centers
 
I appreciate you sending this information along to your students or forwarding to the correct point of contact. If anyone has follow up questions regarding the Fellowship, they can email me or advancingpractice@eriefamilyhealth.org .
 
I hope you have a wonderful holiday season!


With appreciation,
Donaji Velasco 

